



TRANSPORT ACCIDENT COMMISSION

15 June 2012



Ms Lidia Lo Giusto Conroner's Registrar Coroners Court of Victoria Level 11, 222 Exhibition Street Melbourne Vic 3000

Dear Ms Lo Giusto

Re: Investigation into the death of WILLIAM TOREY

On behalf of the Chairman of the Transport Accident Commission (TAC), I acknowledge the Coroner's recommendations in relation to the findings of the investigation into the death of William Torey.

The TAC will continue to work with road safety agencies to update all information pertaining to the training of learner drivers in car parks.

Should you require further assistance, please contact the TAC Senior Manager of Road Safety and Marketing, John Thompson, on 03 5225 6854 or via email john_thompson@tac.vic.gov.au.

Yours Sincerely

Joe Calafiore

Head of Community Relations

